
16th November 2015 
 

I write following your FOI request dated 15th October 2015 in which you request; 
 

Dear Sirs 
 
I make the following Freedom of Information Act request: 
  
1. Ice Cleats 

 
a.      Has the service purchased any “Ice Cleats” in the last 3 years? An “Ice cleat” is a footwear accessory that is attached to shoes or 
boots to give added grip to prevent trips on snow or ice. A picture is attached showing an Ice Cleat. 
  
b.      If the answer is “Yes” for question 1, how many Ice Cleats did the service buy and who from? 
 
2.      Accidents 
 
How many of your employees were injured last year due to slip, trips or falls  outdoors in icy/snowy conditions? 
  
3.      Contact Names 
 
Please can you confirm the name, job title and email address for the following: 
a.      Head of Health and Safety 
b.      Head of Procurement 
c.       Stores Manager (i.e. buying stock and warehousing it for use by Council employees in the future). 
d.      Chief Constable 
 
Please respond by return e-mail  if you have any queries. We look forward to hearing from you. Many thanks in advance for your 
assistance. 
 

 

This request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. Regarding your request I can now inform 
you that I have completed my enquiries and that my reply on behalf of the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner 

for Cleveland is as follows. 
 

I can confirm that the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Cleveland does not hold this information. 

 
I can inform you that you may need to request such information from Cleveland Police.  They can be found at 

http://www.cleveland.police.uk/ I can confirm that the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Cleveland has a 
complaints procedure. If you are unhappy with the way your request for information has been handled, you can request 

a review by writing to:  

 
Mr Simon Dennis 

Solicitor 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Cleveland 

Police Headquarters 
Ladgate Lane 

Middlesbrough 

TS8 9EH 
 

or you can follow the complaints procedure found on our website at: 
 

www.cleveland.pcc.police.uk 

 
If you remain dissatisfied with the handling of your request or complaint, you have a right to appeal to the Information 

Commissioner at:  The Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF. 
Telephone: 08456 30 60 60 or 01625 54 57 45 Website: www.ico.gov.uk 

 

There is no charge for making an appeal.  
 

 
John Bage 

Office Manager 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Cleveland 

http://www.cleveland.police.uk/
http://www.cleveland.pcc.police.uk/

